
Recall Information
Kichler Ellerbeck Wall Sconce

Recall Date:  February 27, 2025

Name of Product: Ellerbeck 1-Light Classic Pewter Hallway Wall Sconce Light

Hazard: The wall sconce’s electrical wires can become damaged at the adjustable joints, posing a risk of electric 
shock.

Remedy: Consumers should inspect their wall sconce and confirm that the product is installed as a plug-in 
fixture without an electrical box. Upon confirmation, consumers should immediately unplug and stop using the 
recalled sconces and visit www.kichler.com/legal/safety-information/recall-information-43115 to determine 
whether their sconce is included in this recall. If sconces are subject to this recall, consumers should complete a 
Contact Us webform available at www.kichler.com/customer-care/contact-us and select “Product Question” 
from the drop-down menu. Once contacted, Kichler will provide instructions on how to destroy the recalled 
product and how to provide a photograph confirming the destruction to obtain a free replacement wall sconce.

Consumer Contact: Kichler toll-free at 866-558-5706 from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. ET Monday through Friday, or 
online at www.kichler.com/legal/safety-information/recall-information-43115 or www.kichler.com and click on 
“Safety Recall Information” at the bottom of the page for more information. Consumers can also go to 
www.kichler.com/customer-care/contact-us and use the “Contact Us” webform to submit a “Product Questions” 
message and request more information.

SKU # Product Description UPC # Model # Internet #

1007762418
Ellerbeck 1-Light Classic Pewter Hallway Wall 
Sconce Light

783927011174 43115CLP 320439780

Post until June 27, 2025
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